
Fire/EMS/Law Enforcement Specialty Vehicles 
Procurement Program 

Bid 25-05-0521 

We are pleased to announce the North Carolina Sheriffs’ Association has successfully 
completed its nationwide competitive award for Fire/EMS/Law Enforcement Specialty 
Vehicles. All local government units are eligible to utilize this competitively bid 
contract while keeping with their local governing purchasing ordinances. Bid 25-05-
0521 will be effective June 18, 2024 through June 17, 2025. 

Congratulations, your company has been included on the Association’s price sheet 
contract controlled by the North Carolina Sheriffs’ Association’s Solicitation for Bids 
and Contract Terms and Conditions. 

By the award of this contract based on your company’s bid for Solicitation Number 
25-05-0524, all terms and conditions set forth in the Solicitation for Bids and Contract
Terms and Conditions are incorporated herein by reference and agreed to by the
Contractor and the North Carolina Sheriffs’ Association.

Signature of Authorized Representative Signature of NCSA Contract Administrator 

    Jason D. Bennett 

Printed Name of Authorized Representative Printed Name of NCSA Contract Administrator 

       June 18, 2024 

Contractor/Vendor Name (Please Print) Date 

Date 

North Carolina Sheriffs’ Association 
Contract Award Agreement

Ray Devlin

NWEV, LLC

June 20, 2024


